
, - . ..

M 1 0 1994

4

'iOwens-Corning World Headquarters License Nos. SNM-013, SNM-152
ATTN: Kathleen A.- Johnson, CIH Docket No. 070-00171

Senior Specialist (Terminated)
Occupational Health
and Safety

Fiberglas Tower
-Toledo, OH 43659

,

Dear Ms. Johnson:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION OF FORMER ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION (AEC) LICENSED
SITE (REPORT NO. 999-90003/94010(DRSS))

This refers to the February 3, 1994 special inspection conducted by
Mr. Ray Glinski of this office of the Owens-Corning Newark and Granville
facilities. These locations were previously covered by Atomic Energy
Commission (AEC) License Nos. SNM-013 and SNM-152. The inspection also
included the review of radioanalytical data on February 10, 1994. This will
also acknowledge the February 11, 1994 telephone conversation between you and
Mr. Glinski regarding the radiological data and inspection findings.

The enclosed copy of the inspection report identifies the area's examined
during the inspection. The inspection consisted of a selecteu examination of
representative records from the formerly licensed activities, interviews with-
current personnel, and a limited radiological survey.

Based upon the inspection findings, we have determined that the previously -
referenced facilities were decontaminated to a residual radiation level '

consistent with current NRC guidelines. -The NRC criteria are presented in a
document titled, " Guidelines for Decontamination of Facilities and Equipment
Prior to Release for Unrestricted Use or Termination of Licenses for
Byproduct, Source, or Special Nuclear Material," dated August 1987.
Consequently, we have no further questions regarding this matter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's . regulations, a copy of
this letter and thc enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,
Original signed by George M. FtCann for
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RE03 GA999 EMVu*n Gary L. Shear, Chief99990003 PDR Fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 999-90003/94010(DRSS)
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